

May 30, 2011

Dear Mr. Mokbel,

On behalf of the Lebanese American UniversitySchool of Architecture and Design, we would like to thank you for accepting to be part of the Schools' extended family and help its development and growth. Because of your interest in quality education and proven expertise in the fields of Fine Arts; we are confident you will provide an invaluable service to the school as a member of the School Advisory Council.

The Advisory Council is composed of outstanding leaders in the community; it is tasked for making recommendations regarding pedagogical development, student and market needs and advising the school faculty as it strives to meet these needs.

Your acceptance to be part of this advisory council will greatly enhance our school programs.

Again, thank you for your commitment and for agreeing to assist the School in this valuable initiative and we look forward to keep you constantly posted on the latest happenings in the School and particularly on our inaugural meeting.

Sincerely,

Elie A. Badr, Ph.D.

Interim Dean and Professor School of Architecture & Design Assistant Provost Lebanese American University